
Competitions 2020 

 

We would like to advise all members that the Club will 
resume its Competition schedule with effect 1st July. 

Any competitions, sponsored, board or charity related, due 
to be played prior to this date, have been suspended till 

next year. 

The only exception will be the Captain’s Cup and Funday 
weekend, which they Mr Captain,  along with Comp. Sec. 

will try and reschedule. 

 

From this date, Tuesdays will revert back to Ladies day, 
Thursday Seniors Competition day & the Main Section on a 

Saturday. 

 

Please check and update yourselves re Competition Cards 
and their input from either, The Pro, Handicap Sec and or 

Comp Sec. 

 

Thank You 


